
 
 

We are so proud!  
Chuck Klammer was selected as  

2006 –2007 “Coater of the Year. T 
his award is presented by the National Board and office of the 

Chemical Coaters Association International. The award is 
given to one chemical coater that gives time, service and sup-
port to their local chapter. Presenting the award to Chuck is 

President Pat Cullen of the Twin Cities Custom Coaters Asso-
ciation International. 

Congratulations Chuck, you are one in a million! 
 


